
PROJECT OVERVIEW:
This project will improve the safety, capacity, and 
operation of US-23 at the I-270 interchange and 
Rathmell Road. Improvements include removing two 
cloverleaf ramps, constructing two new signalized 
ramps, rehabilitating two bridges, and other 
improvements at Rathmell Road. 

2020 TRAC REQUEST:
ODOT District 6 is requesting $14 million for 
construction activities in fiscal year 2023. 

2021 APPLICATION
TRANSPORTATION 
REVIEW ADVISORY  
COUNCIL (TRAC)

I-270 & US-23 
INTERCHANGE
PROJECT NAME: FRA-270-51.50

LAYMAN NAME: South outerbelt I-270 & US-23 
Interchange

SUBMITTED BY: ODOT - District 6

ODOT PROJECT ID: 92616

MORPC MTP PROJECT: Yes

COMPETITIVE ADVANTAGE PROJECT: No

TOTAL PROJECT COST: $28.43 million

CURRENT TRAC STATUS: Tier II - Development

TRAC STATUS REQUEST: Tier I - Construction

PROJECT SCHEDULE:
PLANNING STUDIES
5/3/2010 (Complete)

INTERCHANGE STUDIES
7/31/2013 (Complete)

PRELIMINARY ENGINEERING
7/31/2010 (Complete)

ENVIRONMENTAL APPROVALS
9/17/2014 (Complete)

DETAILED DESIGN
10/11/2018 (Complete)

RIGHT-OF-WAY ACQUISITION
5/1/2022 (In Progress)

UTILITY RELOCATION
12/1/2022 (Not Started)


